Mr. Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

March 25, 2002

Dear Bill:

Thanks for the great letter from Colorado. We are always amazed by where this huge
25,000 watt signal reaches. Actually we are reduced to 10,000 watts and go directional at
night, and beam away from your area in order to protect other stations to our east.

During the “post sunrise” hours though, we are non-directional, so no telling where we
might be heard just after or just before we change to night pattern/power.

What you heard on 3/15/02 was authentic, so this will serve as your “QSL card”. Being a
ham operator myself, I send and receive many of these following HF (or shortwave band)
contacts. Thanks for listening to us, and if you are ever in the Monterey Bay area of
California, please let us know. Our e-mail address is listed below.

Sincerely,

by

Don Murray — Program Director, KYA 1200 “THE OLDIES CHANNEL”
“Murray In The Morning” — Weekdays 6-9 AM
KYA1200@aol.com (831)899-3200 — Studio Request Line




